
HEVINGHAM NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 

                             

 
Friday 17th July 2020 

 

 

THANK YOU  

 

I would like to extend my thanks to all of our 

families that have supported the school over this 

difficult year. Our schools have such a supportive 

team of staff and everyone has worked so hard 

putting the children’s safety first, often before 

their own.  As a school community we have had to 

pull together in a way that has never been done 

before, there has been much to learn and adapt 

to.  I would like to wish my staff a relaxing well-

earned rest over the summer.      

 

OPENING IN SEPTEMBER 

 

We are currently working on what September will 

look in our schools.  What we know so far is that 

all children are expected back in September, 

classes are going to be treated as ‘bubbles’ and 

there should be no cross over of children from 

different ‘bubbles’.   

As you can appreciate, this will take time for us 

to plan in order to get current government 

guidelines absolutely correct for our children and 

families.  With this in mind, more information will 

come to you over the school holidays to reassure 

you as to how we will be achieving them.   

 

UNIFORM 

 

During our partial closures, pupils have not been 

expected to wear uniform.  This was due to shops 

not been open to replace uniform that had 

become too small.  In September we are back to 

normal with our uniform as shops are now reopen.  

Please see attached uniform expectations for our 

pupils, also please note the following-  

 Nail varnish must be removed. 

 School shoes must be black leather 

shoes, not black trainers. 

 If your child/ren has coloured their hair 

during the partial closure time, please 

remember that this must also be back to 

normal colour when we return. 

 

EMAILS 

 

Class teachers will not be checking emails 

throughout the summer holidays so if you need 

to contact us or have any issues please email the 

office@ or head@ email addresses if you need 

to get in touch.    

 

GOOGLE CLASSROOMS 

 

Thank you for supporting your child/ren in using 

google classrooms to allow them to keep in 

contact with their class teacher and to continue 

their learning.   

This platform will continue to be used in 

September to support homework throughout the 

classes.  However, there will be no work set 

throughout the holidays.   

 

Term Dates 

 

A copy of key dates for the year will come to 

you in September but in case anyone is planning 

a holiday, here are the start and end dates of 

each term.   

 

Mon 7th September – Back to School 

Wed 21st October - Break for half term  

Mon 2nd November - Back to School 

Fri 18th December - Break for Christmas 

Holidays 

Mon 4th January - Back to school 

Fri 12th February - Break for half term 

Mon 22nd February – Back to school 

Fri 26th March – Break for half term 

Mon 12th April – Back to school 

Fri 28th May – Break for half term 

Mon 7th June – Back to School 

Wed 21st July – Break for Summer Holiday.  

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 


